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LD 1149 Ought Not to Pass. I am an election clerk. The bill is unnecessary because
a voter must state their name before receiving a ballot. Their name will not appear on
the clerk's voter list if they have not previously submitted their photo ID as a
requirement to register to vote. Election clerks merely check off their name on the
voter list, and hand the person a ballot. This has worked for decades. Do bill
sponsors have more than one good reason why a photo ID needs to be presented when
requesting a ballot. They must realize that if the person requesting the ballot is not the
person they claim to be, then an election crime is committed. Do they think the
public is that desparate to influence election results?



